
Second term for Ombud 
From: David Royse [droyse@uky.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2004 5:26 PM 
To: Scott, Rebecca M 
Subject: Re: interest in serving 

Dear Rebecca, 
Thanks for reminding me. I appreciate all that you do to make things run smoothly. 
Yes, I am interested in serving another year as Academic Ombud assuming that the 
Provost and Senate Council concur. Please consider this my official notification. 
Warm regards, 

At 03:36 PM 4/22/2004 -0400, you wrote: 

Hi, Dr. Royse. I have a small favor to ask. Would you mind terribly sending me an e-
mail indicating whether or not you are interested in serving another term as Ombud? 
We'll be discussing the new Ombud rule at this coming Monday's Senate Council 
meeting and will more than likely be asked if we've received "official" word from 
you. 
Thanks! 
Rebecca 

Rebecca Scott 
Administrative Coordinator 
Senate Council Office 
rebecca.scott@uky.edu 
(859) 257-5871 
Fax: 257-8375 
http://www.uky.edu/Senate/ 

*************************************************** 
David Royse, Ph.D. 
UK Academic Ombud 
Professor 
College of Social Work 
University of Kentucky 
637 Patterson Office Tower 
Lexington, KY 40506-0027 
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Ombud Office 859-257-3737 
SW Office 859-257-6659 
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